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Newsletter for July, 2022

Our last meeting, attended by officers: Chaplain Father Paolo, President Alex
Preciado, Treasurer John Diaz, Secretary Frank Hepburn, Marshal Larry Gallegos, First
Vice President Stan Martinez, Second Vice President Rich O’Brien, Sentinel Joe Rotolo, to
take the position of Brother John Salvador, recently deceased. Executive Committee: Lewis
Borg, and Larry Shanahan, assuming the position of former Committee member Moses Pirotta,
and Charlie Cano, taking the place of Chuck Gullo Jr..

President Alex made the awards to the essay contest recipients, although only his
Grandson Joseph was the only recipient to attend, I am sure the others were pleased with their
awards.

Also attending were the members of the Diocese Vocations office. Father Andrew led our
opening prayer, and the crew from the office graced our hall too. The Seminarians who received
awards from the Grand Council Seminarian Educational Foundation were present also. ..they
were Ryan Mau, Robert Lamorena, and Manuel Barrios. Our future looks pretty good!

We can’t forget the members of the IMC, along with the widows of several members,
who made this a nice turnout...thank you all.

Our next meeting, will be July 19", next week!

The doors will open at 12:30 for set-up, meeting at one pm, and hopefully we will conclude the
meeting and have a nice lunch at Armando’s ...You really don’t want to miss this, the report
from the Delegates on the new benefits should interest you. Good news for a lot of our
members..

+ 1t +

Say a liftle prayer... Along with the good comes some not so good...Brother Jimmie Abreu,
member since 1964, has been reported deceased in February. And even more, Mary Falcao,
wife of member Aldredo Falcao was reported deceased in June. It is not too late to pray for
them though, so please do!



